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The Good Afternoon Choir are holding a concert on Saturday the 29th of April. 
We will be running a bus and this will be on our April Trip list, if you're interested please let us know as spaces will be 
limited. Tickets are £8 and you can buy these on the door. The Apollo Wind Band will also be there and they're 
raising funds for the amazing Great Western Air Ambulance Charity. Singing along is welcomed! So if you'd like to go 
let us know on 01454 228706.  

 
 

 

 
We want to make sure you all know about the fantastic Shopmobility and the services that they offer. If you use our 
Ring and Ride we can drop you at Shopmobility, but they will even meet you at Yate with a scooter! 
You can look at their website here: https://www.yate-shopmobility.org/  
Based at Yate Shopping Centre. Tel: 01454 868718, Mob: 07999 574474 
 
Opening Times (subject to change) are: 
9.30am-4pm Tuesday and Friday 
9.30am-2pm Thursday 
 

 
We wanted to share information about Healthwatch as sometimes passengers tell us difficulties they have had with 
medical appointments etc. They are here specifically to listen to you and to help you! Here's what they say about 
themselves: 'Healthwatch South Gloucestershire is your health and social care champion. If you use GPs and 
hospitals, dentists, pharmacies, care homes or other support services, we want to hear about your experiences. We 
have the power to make sure NHS leaders and other decision makers listen to your feedback and improve standards 
of care. We also help people find reliable and trustworthy information and advice.' 
They want to hear from you!  

https://www.yate-shopmobility.org/


 
"We are here to listen to what you like about services and what you think could be improved. No matter how big or 
small the issue, we want to hear about it." 
 
You can share your views and experiences by: 

• Filling in our simple, online feedback form 
• Calling us at: 01454 506176 (9am - 5pm. If we cannot answer your call or you call us outside these hours, please 

leave a message with your contact details and we will get back to you within 5 working days) 
Emailing: contact@healthwatchsouthglos.co.uk 
 

 
A reminder from us at GCT that we can take you shopping regularly! We will always endeavour to accommodate a 
passenger's request, but what is really helpful for us is if we can get lots of people on the same bus, from the same 
area, going to the same place. 
 
Why not trial a regular booking? We can pick you up at the same time each week, then you only have to call us if you 
ever need to cancel.  Support your local Community Transport by helping us to help you. 

 
Call us on 01454 228706 

 

https://greencommunitytravel.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ce0516566830d2c67fda5280b&id=bb0a379bac&e=7a60360174
mailto:contact@healthwatchsouthglos.co.uk

